Central Elementary Community
School PAC Meeting

March 7, 2023

Meeting called to order at 5:35pm

Present: Michelle, Nathan, Maddie, Donna, Tsandlia, Devyn

Treasurer Report:

-General: $4699.76

-Gaming: $14.08 (we were able to transfer $20 from General to Gaming
account). We should hear by the end of the month if we got the
grant. - Expenses: $500 for inline skating, $500 for hoodies, and $2600 for
field trips ($200 per class).
- Until we hear about Gaming Account grant, we will hold off on spending for now.
- Back from spring break, if we haven't heard about the grant, ask Georgina to contact
them.

DPAC: Sent an email about Emergency Preparedness. We do have granola bars, water,
portable toilets, etc. Something to consider for the future, if we need anything more
based on their report.

Fundraising:

-Pita Pit hot lunch from March: Will not do it again. Not clear labeling, mix up of orders.
We made about $100.

-April 21st hot lunch: Subway with rainbow cookies. Open Munch a Lunch after
returning from Spring Break. Maddie will call Subway to arrange.

-Cookies: We made about $385 from the Valentine's cookie sale.

-Michelle suggested we change hot lunch to the first Friday of every month for next
year.



-May Hot Lunch: McDonalds

-Purdy’s: Fundraiser is running and Maddie will post on PAC FB page again, with
instructions.

-Movie Night: Thursday, May 18. Doors open at 5:30, movie at 6pm. Exec’s will chat
about what movie and how to fundraise more, on top of providing concession.

Updates from Donna:

-Our PAC secretary Chris has stepped down. Michelle motioned for Nathan to fill the
position for secretary. Devyn Seconded it. Motion passed.

-Meeting time: Keep it to 5:30pm, on April 4th.

-For PAC Board: The next couple calendars on the PAC board would be great.

Staff Updates:

-April: Drop everything and read day on April 13th. Our librarian sponsors it and it's
creating a love of literacy.

-Fire drill on April 14th.
-Rainbow day on the 21st.
-Family night on April 12th Family night for CMS grads.

-School wide field trip on April 27. Details about location of field trip will be released in
the next newsletter.

-Grade 3’s went on LongHouse field trip today.
-Pals event Thursday March 9th at 11:30am.
-Buddy event with kids doing spring activity with younger kids.

-Report cards come home on Friday the 10th.



-Giving bite size information every month in Newsletter: March was education about
proper sleep.

-Tsandlia and Donna: Funding for Cultural nights: 4-6pm. Purpose is to connect families
to indigenous culture: Dinner, community members sharing. Whole family event. Spindle

wheels, art activity, Open to all: Non indigenous and indigenous families. April 27th, May
4th, and May 11th.

Meeting called to order 6:39pm.

Next meeting: April 4th at 6pm.






